
15. PROPOSED NEW ROAD NAMES

Officer responsible Author
Environmental Services Manager Bob Pritchard, DDI 3711 644

Corporate Plan Output: Subdivisions

The purpose of this report is to obtain the approval by the Board of one new Road and one new Right
of Way name. Right of Way name approvals are delegated to Community Boards. It is important that
approved names will not duplicate or be similar to existing names. All names submitted have been
checked by Council and NZ Post for duplication.

WILLOWVIEW DRIVE REDWOOD SPRINGS SUBDIVISION
Papanui Ward

Road names are required for stage II of this subdivision. One new crescent and one new cul de sac
will be constructed to serve approximately 60 new residential allotments. Vaughan Way has been
submitted as the proposed name for the cul de sac. ‘Vaughan’ was the name of the son of one of the
applicants who died at an early age. The name proposed for the other road is Coolspring Way, which
the applicants believe is in keeping with the other names previously approved for this subdivision.

Staff
Recommendation : That the Board approve the names Vaughan Way and Coolspring Way .

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the officer’s recommendation be adopted.


